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2012 was quite a year for the Miracle League of 

Connecticut.  We saw the culmination of years of 

hard word and fundraising with the June opening 

of the first Miracle League field in New England.  

We had over 50 children and families participate 

in our spring season,  Over the summer, there were 

some pick up games that were well attended, and a 

family movie night that was a huge success.  In the 

fall, we had our first ever fall baseball season, with 

about 30 participants, many of them new players 

who hadnôt participated in the spring.  In late Oc-

tober, we had perhaps our most fun and heart 

warming event with Trick or Treat Miracle League 

style in which over 40 local businesses and fami-

lies set up tents on the fields so that nearly 100 lo-

cal children with special needs could come and 

trick or treat in a safe accessible atmosphere.   

So what is on the agenda for 2013?  Our hope is 

that we can spread the word with your help so that 

we can service many more families of children 

with physical and cognitive challenges.  We hope 

to have more players in our spring season.  In or-

der to do this we will need more volunteers and 

more coaches.  Please let us know if you are inter-

ested in helping out.  Our goal is to expand the 

movie series over the spring and summer for the 

entire community to enjoy.  Since the fall season 

What a year it has been!!! 

  LEADING THE WAY TOWARDS A MIRACLE 

last year was a big success we look to continue 

that with more players.   The Trick or Treat event 

will definitely become an annual event with 

more vendors and more participants in the years 

to come.  We are always looking for new ideas to 

utilize the facility to its fullest.  Please let us 

know if you have any ideas.   

In addition to all of the events on the field, we 

are not finished with some of the other construc-

tion portions at the facility.  2013 will see the ad-

dition of a donor recognition area and finally, the 

construction of the restroom and concession fa-

cility at the site. 

Please continue to support the Miracle League of 

CT as we move forward. 

Happy New Year from The Miracle League of Ct Board of Directors 

Many thanks to all of you who have supported the Miracle League of CT.  We hope that by now you 

have gotten a chance to go by the field to see what you all helped to make happen.  If not, join us for 

an event that is coming up.  In this issue we celebrate what has already happened and what is yet to 

come.  Our project is not yet complete.  We are still working to raise the final funding for the re-

stroom and concession facility and for our donor tribute area.  Our hope is to have both completed by 

next spring.   



 

The first ever Trick or Treat ñMiracle League Style was held last October 27th at the Miracle League 

field.  Over 40 local businesses, civic organizations and families participated by setting up well deco-

rated tents and distributing treats to nearly 100 local children with physical and cognitive challenges.  

The event was a huge success by all accounts.  The children were treated to pizza, ice cream, candy, 

and other give away items.  After the event we heard from some of the organizations that participated 

who said  ñI have to share with you that yesterday was such an amazing experience and we were over-

whelmed with emotion seeing the kids pile in!  It's hard to believe that this was your first year.  We 

feel fortunate to have been part of such a wonderful event.  Congratulations and thank you to you and 

your team! Please keep us posted of any additional events you may have in the future!ò  We also 

heard from parents who said that the event was ñamazingò and was ñthe best Halloween everò for 

their child.  We look forward to the next Trick or Treat ñMiracle League Styleò this coming fall. 


